
 
Joseph Martino 
Director 
Special Investigations Unit 
5090 Commerce Blvd,  
Mississauga, ON L4W 5M4 
 
VIA Email: joseph.martino@ontario.ca 

Hon. Doug Downey 
Attorney General 
McMurtry-Scott Bldg 
11th Flr, 720 Bay St,  
Toronto, ON M7A 2S9 
 
VIA Email: doug.downey@pc.ola.org 
Copy: joseph.hillier@ontario.ca 

25 February 2022 

Dear Director Joseph Martino and the Hon. Doug Downey; 

I am writing today to provide video evidence taken on February 18th, 2022 at the protest in 
Ottawa. We have heard reports from the Ottawa Police that those who were injured by their 
actions were able to get up and leave of their own volition, however that does not appear to be 
the case. 

Linked in this letter is a video originally aired by TVA French language news that was recorded 
on TikTok that now appears to be removed on both platforms. The video shows a protester 
who appears to be severely injured, and contrary to the police's assertion, was unable to walk 
away on their own and was instead dragged from the gathering by what appears to be police. 

In the interest of accountability and justice, it must be revealed what has happened to this 
individual and the situation surrounding this injury. 

As this evidence directly contradicts the statements by the Chief of Ottawa Police Steve Bell, an 
urgent and prompt reply is required. 

Sincerely, 
Randy Hillier 

 

Video: https://odysee.com/@RandyHillier/20220218_other 

 
CC: Hon. Sylvia Jones, Solicitor General, sylvia.jones@ontario.ca 
Hon. Doug Ford, Premier, premier@ontario.ca 
Jim Watson, Mayor, jim.watson@ottawa.ca 


